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May 21, 2020 

 

 

Update to CPA Exam Candidates Regarding Credit Extensions 

 

 

Prior notification to CPA Exam candidates with an open NTS and exam credit expiring April 1 – June 

30, 2020 was that they could have their exam credit extended an extra 90 days if they were impacted by 

circumstances beyond their control. The Nebraska Board was handling these extensions on a case-by-

case basis initiated by candidate. 

 

The Board’s Education and Examination Committee recommended to the full Board at their regularly 

scheduled meeting on May 20, 2020 the following regarding exam credit extensions: 

 

 Candidates with an open NTS and exam credit expiring April 1 – December 30, 2020 will 

have their expiring credit automatically extended to December 31, 2020. 

 

The full Board approved the committee’s recommendation and NASBA/CPAES has been notified of the 

Board’s decision. If you have exam credit expiring within the window noted above, there is no need to 

contact the Board office or NASBA to have your credit extended. This will be processed on your behalf. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to the Board office at 402-471-3595 or 

kristen.vanwinkle@nebraska.gov. 
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